MEMORANDUM



TO: City Council FROM: Bob Gerold

SUBJECT: Mark Park Project Donation

DATE: September 26, 2024

The City continues to receive donations towards the Mark Park Project. So far the donations are as follows:

- Solheim Association \$15,000
- Youth Associations \$3,500
- Princeton High School Softball Booster Club \$1,000
- City In-kind Labor \$2,000
- City Cash \$22,452
- School District \$20,000
- Rum River Contracting \$12,000

Resolution 24-60 which follows, accepts the donation from Princeton Baseball Inc / Solheim Veterans Field who donated \$1,000 towards the Mark Park Improvement Project.